
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Council Discussion on Recommendation to the Urban Design Review Board – 
Department of Planning & Community Development 

Submitted By: James Shelby 

Date Submitted: March 25, 2022 

Work Session Date: April 4, 2022 

Council Meeting Date: April 4, 2022 

Background/History: 

On September 7, 2021, the City Council passed a new Zoning Ordinance that established the Urban Design Review 
Board (UDRB). The UDRB consists of five (5) members. Members shall be appointed and confirmed in accordance 
with Mayor and City Council approval. Members shall be appointed for four (4) year terms and shall serve until their 
successor is appointed and qualified.  

Cost: $ N/A Budgeted for:  Yes  No 

Financial Impact: 

None 

Action Requested from Council: 

Approval of Staff recommendation  

 


